
 
06 November 2020 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
The Primary Phase will be raising money for Children in Need on Friday 13 November.  The 
children will be able to wear anything yellow or Pudsey related for a £1 donation, which can 
be made via parent pay, and there will be many fun activities arranged throughout the day. 
 
Class activities will include Pudsey biscuits and Pudsey colouring competition for each class 
(prizes for the winners) and each class will be able to put their coins onto the Pudsey bear 
outline in the hall in the afternoon.  Your child will be able to bring in loose change for the 
Pudsey bear outline and should do so no later than Wednesday to that we can then 
quarantine the money before Friday.  Please send into school in an envelope with your 
childs name written on the front 
 
There will also be a raffle to win a Pudsey bear and snacks, treats and yellow food will be on 
sale. 
 
As the school is cashless at the moment we are asking for all donations to be made via 
parent pay, and all the items will be listed individually against your childs name. You can 
make the payments for each item that you would like your child to have.  Please make 
payments before Friday 13 November so that the lists can be collated for each class 
beforehand.   
 
We are looking forward to having a fun day for the children while supporting the Children in 
Need charity. 
 
Thank you for your support 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
K Key 
Primary Phase Leader 
 
 
 


